
IDC MEETING MINUTES 
March 18, 2024 

MTC 313 
2:30 p.m. 

 
 
ATTENDEES: Lenora Cook, Leroy Cox, Anne Dotterweich, Jim Lane, Shelia Mauppin, 
Vince Miller, Brian Shawver, Gurbhushan Singh and Mary Wisgirda  
 
Old Business 
The meeting minutes from the February 13 meeting were posted on InfoHub.  
 
New Business 
 
Program Review and Assessment  
Mike Brooks and the deans discussed aspects of curriculum development, program 
review, assessment, and teaching and learning.  The comprehensive program review will 
be transitioned to a five-year cycle from three.  SPOL is being discontinued.  His office 
continues to explore ways to streamline the program review process especially as this 
relates to programs with outside accreditation requirements. 
 
RSI 
Ed Lovitt and George Ferguson provided an update on the RSI recommendation 
developed by OLAC.  The iTeach training requirement for all faculty was discussed.  Ed 
Lovitt will share a list of faculty who have successfully completed the iTeach training 
with the appropriate deans. 
 

Action Item: The deans will meet before the next IDC meeting to review the 
recommendation and provide feedback. 

 
HLC Requirements 
Shelia Mauppin reviewed an announcement from HLC regarding educational 
requirements for College Now instructors.  The announcement is being reviewed for 
clarity with a summer 2024 target.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.   


